
January Prayer Letter

Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do it.
Hello to all of you who faithfully pray for us.  This past month has been 
amazing to say the least.   
	 We asked you to please pray that if it were the Lord’s will that 
He would provide us with another vehicle to transport people for 
evangelism. Within 24 hours of our last update an orphanage in Cabo 
San Lucas offered to give us a 2014 VW Transporter with 
approximately 65,000 miles.  Of course we were elated. I should also 
note, that this was not a direct response to our prayer letter or update 
video. I de believe however that it was a direct response from God to 
those who pray for us. Then the following Sunday I had a Pastor of 
one of our supporting Churches tell me that they had agreed to give 
us their Ford E-450 Super Duty bus that can haul 26 people.  I am very 
excited to see what the Lord will do in this next year.  
	 This past Thursday my daughter Katelynn and I flew to Los 
Cabos, took a bus to Cabo San Lucas where we received the new to 
us van. Then we drove it 2 hours north to La Paz. On Friday we took 
the ferry service to Topolobampo Sinaloa.  Then on Saturday, I drove 
approximately 15 hours back home.  Praise God for His kindness and 
goodness to us. If you want more info about our trip you need to watch our monthly update video.  
	 We also asked you to please pray that we would be able to get our printing press up and 
running very soon. Praise the Lord we found a man that has been helping to service the machine and 
has agreed to train me to run it. By the Lord’s grace and goodness we are hoping to use the press to 
print John and Romans booklets very soon.  
	 I am confident that we are seeing traction in this ministry for two reasons. First, we have a very 
benevolent and gracious God. Next, We have people who are praying for us. If you are one of those 
who pray for us, you should know that you have a tremendous part in this ministry. 
	 One last prayer request, please continue to pray for our safety here in Mexico.  	 

	 All for the honor and glory of Christ Jesus,      
	 	 Sincerely,  Chris King and Family 

Please Pray 

• That we may print J&R’s very soon 
• Blessing on the RU Program 
• Blessings on the Bible Institute. 
• For our protection and safety.  
• Spiritual growth of our Church 

Members. 
• Special unspoken request 

Answers to Prayer 

• The Lord has blessed us with two 
vehicles for our ministry.  

• Safety and protection. 
• Spiritual growth of our Church 

Members. 
• Further progress in the printing 

ministry. 

Sending Church 
Bonners Ferry Baptist Church 

Pastor Nevin Neal 
bfbaptist.com 

Send Support To: 
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P.O. Box 219228 
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